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Odessa National Economic University

Faculty of Accounting

   Preobrazhenskaya str. 8, 65082 Оdessa, http://oneu.edu.ua/pages/cath/buia/

Dear Students,
On behalf of the Faculty of Accounting in Odessa National Economic University (Ukraine) we would like to invite you to participate in the 2nd International Scientific and Practical Internet-Conference for Students “Trends of Development of Accounting, Control and Economic Analysis in the context of Globalization” (14th April, 2016).
We will be very pleased to see you on our conference!
